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Circular No.031 
Dated: 20th March 2020  

 
DRAFT LETTER TO NEPRA FOR ISPA CHARGES 

 
Please find enclosed herewith a draft letter for NEPRA. Kindly do the 
following:  
 
1.      Reproduced the same letter on your company’s letterhead and send 
email to NEPRA with cc to SITE Association of Industry 
2.      Register your complaint on Prime Minister’s portal 
3.      Send hard copy of the complaint to SITE Association today in order to 
proceed further. 
  
This is an important step towards removal of ISPA. Your cooperation in this 
regard would be highly appreciated. If you know other companies kindly 
also instruct them to do the same. 
  
Regards, 
Dr. Azhar 
Secretary General  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

DRAFT OF LETTER 

 


